
MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE, 
LIVESTOCK, FISHERIES AND 

COOPERATIVES

PUBLIC NOTICE

TEA ACT, 2020
THE DRAFT TEA (TEA FACTORY LIMITED COMPANY 
ELECTION) REGULATIONS, 2021 AND DRAFT TEA 

BOARD (ELECTION) REGULATIONS, 2021  

Following enactment of the Tea Act, 2020, the Cabinet Secretary issued a public notice on 
Thursday, 7th January 2021 requesting for comments from stakeholders and members of 
the public on the Draft Tea (Tea Factory Limited Company Election) Regulations, 2021 
and Draft Tea Board (Election) Regulations, 2021 

It was indicated in the notice that representations or comments on the regulations should 
reach the Ministry not later than fourteen (14) days from the date of publication of the 
notice.

Tea Industry stakeholders and members of the public are hereby notified that, in view of 
the fact that the Tea Act, 2020 came into effect on 11th January 2021, the deadline for 
submission of comments is hereby extended to 29th January, 2021

The draft regulations can be accessed through the following websites: www.afa.go.ke 
and www.kilimo.go.ke. 

As indicated in the earlier notice inquiries can also be made through telephone number 
0722200556/0734600944 during working hours (8.00 a.m. – 5.00 p.m.).

HON. PETER MUNYA, EGH
Cabinet Secretary
Ministry of Agriculture, Livestock, Fisheries and Cooperatives

EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR
SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS


